Going Cheque Free



Dear Friend,

As of June 2021 banks will no longer accept cheques.

We understand that this will be a big change for some of our FRIENDS and we apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

We also appreciate you may be worried about adapting to new ways to donate. Rest assured, we are here to support you and help you find payment options that suit you as we make these changes over the next few months. This means you'll have some time to get used to new ways to donate.

A cheque-free New Zealand will change how you make donations, so read on to find out about the easy alternatives TRHT can offer you.

EASY ALTERNATIVES



TRHT WEBSITE

An online donation can be made via our website by either credit card or debit card. Our website is secure.

Simply follow the steps at

www.taranakirescue.org.nz/donation-form



PHONE DONATION

A credit card or debit card donation can be made over the phone by calling us at **0508 473 7283.**

You will be greeted by our TRHT administrator who can process your donation over the phone. Alternatively, leave us a message with your contact details and we will call you back.



INTERNET / ONLINE BANKING

You can make a donation by logging into your online bank account. You will be able

to make a donation of your choosing (one-off payment or set up regular payments of a set amount).



PHONE BANKING

Contact your bank and they will allow you to make a one-off payment or set up an automatic payment (if you make regular

payments of a set amount) from your personal bank account via phone banking.

Our bank account details are below:

Account Name: Account Number: Reference: Taranaki Rescue Helicopter 15-3956-0586572-00

Your Donor ID / Name

Things to remember

If you are unsure of how to proceed, the first thing to do is to contact your bank and let them know you're going to need help.

We're here to help you. If you need assistance with the above options, contact our TRHT administrator at **0508 473 7283** or email **info@taranakirescue.org.nz**